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Upper: split suede and Cordura® nylon. Lining: GORE-TEX® Footwear 
with XCR® Product Technology. Sole: antistatic double-density PU sole, 
resistant to oils, hydrocarbons and wear, non-slip, embedded anti-
perforation plate. Toe: steel resistant to 200 Joules. Closure: fast closure 
by buckles. Boot height: ca. 16 cm Sizes: 36 - 49. Certifi cations: EN 
ISO 20345:2004 S3 WR. 

Upper: full-grain leather with high-visibility fabric insertion. Lining: 
of high breathability polyester fabric. Sole: antistatic double-density 
PU sole, with coloured TPU insertion to obtain a very good non-slip 
resistance. Mid Sole: Innovative laminate high performance composite 
anti perforation mid sole. Toe: aluminium resistant to 200 Joules. 
Closure: metal lace eyelets. Boot height: ca. 12 cm Sizes: 36 - 48. 
Certifi cations: EN ISO 20345:2004 S3. 

Upper: full grain breathable leather with water-repellent treatment. 
Lining: water-repellent Cambrelle. Sole: antistatic PU sole with rubber 
running surface, resistant to oils, hydrocarbons and wear, non-slip. Mid 
Sole: Innovative laminate high performance composite anti perforation 
mid sole. Toe: steel resistant to 200 Joules. Closure: punched lace 
holes. Boot height: ca. 14 cm Sizes: EU 36 - 49. Certifi cations: EN 
345/1 S3 WR CI. 

Upper: full-grain leather with high-visibility fabric insertion. Lining: 
of high breathability polyester fabric. Sole: antistatic double-density 
PU sole, with coloured TPU insertion to obtain a very good non-slip 
resistance. Mid Sole: Innovative laminate high performance composite 
anti perforation mid sole. Toe: aluminium resistant to 200 Joules. 
Closure: metal lace eyelets. Boot height: ca. 15,5 cm Sizes: 36 - 48. 
Certifi cations: EN ISO 20345:2004 S3. 
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